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Subject: [BULK] C&H hog farm
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 1:20:12 PM

To whom it may concern,

Please see that the C&H hog facility be denied a permit.  Such a large operation should never have been placed
so near Arkansas' crown jewel the Buffalo National River.  I am concerned about the risk ADEQ is taking by
allowing this facility to operate on karst near the Buffalo River.  

I am grateful that I live so close to our nation's first national river park! I love to float the Buffalo and enjoy hiking
near it.  This attraction brings much enjoyment to many folks and many tourism dollars to the State and it is
unimaginable that it could be damaged by a hog farm operation.  

  

You owe it to the people of the State of Arkansas to protect one of the Natural State's prime assets. 

Thank you.

Penny Morris

mailto:plmorris77@gmail.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

